WEST VIRGINIA FAMILY SUCCESSFUL WITH IMPERIAL PRODUCTS |

m The past eight years, my brother and I
have used almost all of the Whitetail Insti-
tute’s products.

At first, I was new to the food plot
game, which led to major growth of grass
and weeds in my plots. Noticing the weed
growth, I took soil samples, brought my
pH levels to where they needed to be and
sprayed herbicides. Soon, I planted a 3/4-
acre plot of Alfa-Rack Plus and a simi-
lar-sized plot of Imperial Whitetail Clover.
The only problem I had then was too many
deer and not enough acreage of plots.

My brother Kevin decided to join in, and
he prepared a 1-acre plot, half in Imperial

Extreme and half in Tall Tine Tubers. That
year, I expanded my food plot by adding an
acre of Imperial Winter-Greens. Each plot
we've planted is doing well. During winter, I
have watched deer paw Tall Tine Tubers out
of the snow.

This past season was kind to us in West
Virginia. My brothers and I have taken
some of the nicest bucks ever shot on our
family farm. I want to thank the Whitetail
Institute for the great products and what
they have done for my family and me.





